
October Minutes 2010 

The Starke County Amateur Radio Club’s October meeting was held on October 

21 at the Starke County Public Library. 

Our meetings start around 7 p.m. with the Pledge of Allegiance being recited. In 

attendance was James 

KC9KTV, Nancy KC9NEB, Chester KA9FAW, Don KC9QFS, W9AL Tony, 

David KD9U, Randy KC9ISJ, 

Joseph KC9NFD, Janet KC9HUG, 

John W3ML, Mike WB9L, Paul N9QYK, Bill WC2O, Hugh WO0P, 

Dwight KC9DHD, Jolene, Ken KC9MQD, Levi WB9CAO, Bob KC9ISI. 

We had 2 visitors KB9OLA, and Madonna Martin. Welcome.  

Bill (WC2O) gave a presentation on his Radio Go Kit. Thanks Bill. 

Dwight (KC9DHD) also gave us a presentation on a Buddy Pole. Thanks Dwight.  

Mike (WB9L) gave talk on Radio Frequency. 

Jolene and Dwight brought treats for us again, Thanks. 

Tony told us that there will be a Tech class starting next year. More details in 

January. 

Everyone had a great time at Radioville and at the last fox hunt of the year. 

As of October 21
st
 the balance in our account is $530.26. 

Yearly club member’s dues are $12.00. 

There will be no December meeting, We will have our annual Holiday  

Christmas Party at The Wooden Nickel Restaurant in North Judson on December 

5
th

 at 4:30. 

Dinner buffet is $14.00 



for each person; please pay ahead of time so we can let Wooden Nickel know how 

many are attending. 

Field Day next year will not be at shelter number 4 at Wythogen Park it is already 

booked by someone else.  

Randy and John let us know the insurance quotes on the clubs radios, cables, and 

repeater. 

It was tabled until more information is known.  

 At the meeting Janet collected $78.00 for dues for 2011 

We held a raffle and we collected $23.00. 

November’s meeting will be November 18. Hugh (WO0P) will give a presentation 

with John (W3ML) continuing Log Book Of the World. 

73’s 

 KC9HUG 

 


